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I believe that it is our responsibility to do all we can to reduce greenhouse gas 

emissions for the sake of future generations, and this bill is a wonderful way to 

encourage that sort of stewardship economy. Let's make EVs more accessible to all 

to encourage more sustainable modes of transportation. Thank you for supporting HB 

2961. 


